
 
 
 

Wootton St Andrew’s Church of England Primary School 
Headteacher Mrs R Zaitschenko 

 

                                            Telephone:   01469 588361 

High Street 

Wootton  

Nr Ulceby 

North Lincolnshire 

DN39 6SG 

 

 

6th May 2025 

 

Dear Parents, 

  

Re: Church Schools Festival  

  

The children in Year 6, will be attending the annual Church Schools Festival at Lincoln Cathedral 

on Friday 6th June 2025 they will travel to this event by coach and will be accompanied by Mrs 

Storer. 

 

Pupils will need a packed lunch and water bottle.  

Please note no squash, fruit juice or fizzy drinks are allowed in the Cathedral. 

 

We will be sharing a coach with pupils from Ulceby St Nicholas school. 

The coach will leave school at  8.20 a.m. 

  

If you wish your child take part in this activity please complete the forms on ParentPay.  

Unfortunately if we do not receive consent then your child will be unable to attend. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs R Zaitschenko 

Headteacher 


